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| am writing in support of amending CrRLJ 3.3 to allow defense counsel to enter a continuance
on behalf of clients that are in communication with their attorney. This will reduce the burden
on defendants that would otherwise need to show up for a continuance and would do nothing
to hinder a delay justice.
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